
BIRTHDAY: 18 July; Pat Culham, 19 July; Myron Bosak, 24 July; Jeff Franklin. 

ANIVERSARY: 18 July; Zilma and Sid Turnbull (75th). 

 

Tonight:  Jen Sheridan; BENDIGO BANK – Stories and Holdup 
Introduction: Clive Cross 

Vote of Thanks: Dick Crouch 
Five Minuter: Cliff Workman 

Fellowship: Dick Crouch and Peter Culham 
 

 

Future Programs: 

 

25 July; Jessica McInerney; The TIMES – 
JOURNALIST’S STORIES 
Introduction: Peter Culham 
Vote of Thanks: Dom Fondacaro 
Five Minuter: Glenn Wran 
Fellowship: Dom Fondacaro and Tony Fondacaro 
 

AUGUST IS ROTARY’S MEMBERSHIP  
AND EXTENSION MONTH 
 

1 Aug: TBA 
Introduction: Tony Fondacaro 
Vote of Thanks: Wayne Fry 
Five Minuter: Clive Cross 
Fellowship: Alan Foreman and Jeff Franklin 
 

8 Aug: Steve Swan, AGE CARE CNC - DEMENTIA & AGE CARE 
Introduction: Yvonne Young 
Vote of Thanks: John Goggins 
Five Minuter: Yvonne Young 
Fellowship: John Goggins and Tim Gregory 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Report; 11 July 2017, by Yvonne Young 
 

President Phil Brown welcomed members and guests; Giulia Missarelli’s parents and brother; Patrizia 
Belleri, Vincenzo Missarelli, Mattia Missarelli, Lucy Grimes (past exchange student from Canberra), Guest 
Speaker UHS Principle Denise Lofts, Jan Shalhoub, Genelle Gregory, Jenny Cantrill, Rose Brown, Denise 
Fors, Janey Cameron, Christine Stein, Deb Fondacaro, Annie Brown, Irene Smith and Rod Tucker. 
 

President Phil Thanked all who helped with the Jumping Castle on the NAIDOC Festival on Friday 7/7, 
the event was an enormous success. 
 

Secretary John Payne stated that was various emails and mails for members to read in the red folder.  
 

President Phil Brown then presented the Gilmore Congratulations Awards from Ann Sudmalis MP 
recognising individual achievements, the awards were presented to PP Dick Crouch, Yvonne Young, 
Stephen Hladio, PP Wayne Fry, PP Dale Wilford and PP Dom Fondacaro for their efforts during 
2016-17 Rotary year.  
 

President Phil Brown alongside PP Clive Cross, PP Dick Crouch called upon Exchange Student 
Giulia who was presented a local Aboriginal painting by Shane Snelson as a going away present from the 
RC of Milton-Ulladulla, thank you certificates for hosting Giulia were presented to PP Brian Morrison 
and Denise Fors, PP Craig & Janey Cameron and PP Dom & Liz Fondacaro (Tony Fondacaro 
received the certificate in Dom’s absence). 
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 JULY IS ROTARY’S NEW YEAR  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
July Subs 

Due 
$300/year or 
$150/6 months 

29 July Sat Rural Fire Service 
8 Sep Fri Business Awards 

15-17 Sep Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 
3 Oct Tues DG’s Club Visit 

10 Oct Tues Hat Day 
Feb  PETS 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 

15-16 Apr Sat-Sun District Assembly 
18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  
PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests  
to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  
by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


Almoner Bill Harris informed members Sid Turnbull and Maisie Bennett are both well and Jan 
Wild has gone into permanent residency at Inasmuch at Sussex Inlet.  
 
Guest Speaker Denise Lofts Ulladulla High School (UHS) Principle. 
Denise spoke on Mentoring Denise spoke on how mentoring and internship at UHS was a visioning plan 
for 2017 so far, the plan is still on track. 
Another part programme is the idea of crating mobile phones in respect to other students when using 
phones. 
Other part of visioning is appreciative inquiry looking at solutions instead of looking at the problem. 
Teachers and students are focusing on world class teaching. 
Idea is for Ulladulla High School is be a World class school, were student can voice, uses choices, give and 
receive support, be part of production, engage in strength based values, sustained and disciplined process 
in global organisations.  
Engaging students in projects which enhance and broaden their skills. 
For students in year 11 and 12 in the first stage.  Each student participating in the programme would have 
a mentor, students would be working with businesses and organisations in the mentoring program, this 
programme is more in depth than work experience. Growth coaching talking to students about goals, to 
stay on track with their goals, mentors would be required to assist student with maintaining goals.  Idea is 
to be other voice and person in the student life.  Denise stated that the mentoring program is still in the 
planning stage and once it was ready to be implemented Denise suggest that could it be possible to use the 
club as a partner in the program.      

 

  
Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of Report. 
 

ROTARY PRESIDENT-ELECT SAM F. OWORI DIES 
Sam F. Owori, Rotary International president-elect, died unexpectedly Thursday as a result of post-operative complications from 

a planned surgery. Sam was a member of the Rotary Club Kampala, Uganda, for 38 years. 
 
 

NEW ATTENDANVE OFFICER: Apologies and Guests to ED ZONNEVELDT  
on 0407 958 516, by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday.  


